
PURPOSE AND SCOPE 
 

From time to time, the Alabama State Bar reviews its policies as to certain issues.  This 
task force is being established to review the status of legal malpractice insurance as to lawyers. 
 

The task force will review what similar state bars require of their members as to legal 
malpractice insurance as well as review the current status of legal malpractice insurance and any 
other relevant information necessary.   
 

The task force shall elect from its membership a secretary who shall be responsible for a 
written record of its actions.  The original of the minutes shall be filed with the Alabama State 
Bar with 14 days after each meeting and made a part of the task force’s file.   
 

The Alabama State Bar, through its designated staff liaison, will assist the task force in 
carrying out its purpose. 
 
 
Done this 31st day of July, 2020. 

 
Robert G. Methvin, Jr., President 
Alabama State Bar 
 


